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Eastern Shore Art Associction
Committee On Public Art
Mr. Jim Sardonis
412 Howard Hill Road
Randolph, Vermont 05060

November 11, 2005
Dear Jim,

The Eastern Shore Art Association and its Committee on Public Art
appreciate your work in making the Dolphin Family sculpture one of our city’s treasures.

We especially appreciate the time you took to meet our people, to make sure the
sculpture was placed properly and your kind words at the dedication ceremony and at the
reception at Dr. Betty Ruth Speir’s home.

Already we have noticed the sculpture capturing the attention of joggers, visitors
and residents alike as they stroll down the pathway next to Mobile Bay. In time, we feel
the Dolphin Family will be one of our most viewed works.

Jim, it was a pleasure meeting you and working with you. We wish you the
best as you continue your work.

With Best Regards,

Kay Friedlander
Chairperson COPA
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